
University of Balamand

February 1,2016

Dear School Principal and Teaching Staff:

Le Lycee National -Bakaata

I would like to congratulate you personally and every staff member at your school for a very
well done job in preparing your students for achieving an excellent performance in school and
in the University entrance exams.

Below kindly find a list of your student who received "Merit Scholarship" for the academic
year 2016-2017. Scholarships are valid for the Bachelor's degree and renewed yearly based
on their academic performance.

Sarah Nidal Ghadban Al
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Once again, I acknowledge the
progress.

great effort you have exerted in your students' academic

Registration

Universitv o1 Balamand - P.O.Box:
'1lrr. YVA uJL! - . y/yr^tlv -

100 - Tripoli, Lebanon or P.O.Box: 33 Amioun - lj lf;:.ra/r.
'r/Yfo-\AY:.g/--.1/1y.yo.r,;.ila-.tUr:-iUo-i rr,.=..-li ,LiaJ ,J_ltl_,t1..r.9.(F ,-i^r,11 a+t+

Website : www. balamand.edu.lb


